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       Policy Statement

78-29
Change in Title – Human Resources Management
The following policy statement, recommended by the Academic Senate at its meeting of December 15, 1977, and approved by the President on January 12, 1978, is as follows:

"...that the title for the option in Manpower Management be changed to Human Resources Management." 

Effective: Fall, 1978
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